
 

 

 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

CITY OF PACIFIC GROVE  

2100 Sunset Drive, Pacific Grove, CA 93950 | (831)648-5722  
 

 

January 5, 2021 

 

Debbie Hale 

Executive Director 

Transportation Agency for Monterey County 

55 Plaza Circle, Suite B 

Salinas, CA 93901 

 

SUBJECT: Request for Regional Surface Transportation Fair Share Allocation 

 

Dear Ms. Hale, 

 

The City of Pacific Grove requests to allocate $61,282 of Regional Surface 

Transportation Program (RSTP) Fair Share funding for the Point Pinos Trail 

Project.  This project entails construction of a formal, 5-foot-wide 

decomposed granite pedestrian coastal trail on the seaward side of 

Ocean View Blvd. along Point Pinos. This project brings to fruition the vision 

of a safe, enjoyable pedestrian path along Pacific Grove's entire coastline 

by addressing a 0.8-mile gap in the existing California Coastal Trail.   

 

We appreciate the consideration of this request by the TAMC Board of 

Directors. Please feel free to contact me at (831) 648-5722 x 4203 or 

jhalabi@cityofpacificgrove.org with any questions.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Joyce Halabi 

Deputy Public Works Director 
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